
HAPPY HOLIDAYS
  Happy Holidays to you and yours from
the San Carlos Friends of the Library.

Have FUN and stay SAFE.  All Libraries will be CLOSED:

December 24-25,
December 31-January 1.

We wish you a JOYOUS New Year and look forward to seeing you
at our 2025 Used Book Sales

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/11/20/happy-holidays/

